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May 7, 2025 
 
Ms. Sian Wilson 
Principal 
Calabar High School  
61 Red Hills Road 
Kingston 20, St. Andrew. 
 
Re:     Recognition of Teachers’ Day 2025 

Dear Ms. Wilson, 
 
Today, May 7th, 2025, is being celebrated as a special day of global appreciation for teachers. The parents 
and guardians of the boys joins the celebration in recognizing the existential special contribution of the 
teachers at Calabar. 
 
Our school song bids our boys to go forth and become ‘renown and famous for the honour of the school’, 
and many have done just that. Upon reflecting on their respective achievements, credit is often given to 
their teachers at Calabar. We take this opportunity to express our appreciation for the tireless work, love, 
care, and guidance that teachers give each day to our boys. 
 
Please convey to the teachers our sincere gratitude and continued support of their endeavours to prepare 
our boys for the ‘wider life to be’, as the boys themselves strive for ‘The Utmost for the Highest’. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

…………………………….. 
Dr. George Stewart, JP. 
President, PTA. 
 
 

cc:  Rev. Karl Henlin, Chairman, Board of Management 
 Maj. (Ret’d) Desmon Brown, President of COBA 
 PTA Executives 


